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Madeline Island Ambulance Service Report
June 3, 2024

We had seven runs in May. Two of them were fire stand-bys, four were transports and one
was a non-transport.

Bonnie did a great job doing our first EKG training. At our next meeting we will do more
practicing and put the EKG into service. We will keep our AED and vital monitor for back up until

everyone is totally comfortable with the new equipment. Stryker sent us lots of samples to practice
with.

We did have the Stryker repair guy here on Memorial Day weekend. There was an issue
with the cots and their batteries not re-charging. Our chargers seemed to have both gone bad. It
was stated that they should be put on charge with a device that protects them from the power surge
that we get when the generator tests itself or kicks on. Those are on order, and we have new
chargers as well.

We also have had DSC here to add back the paging feature and the repeated tone-out button
to our radios. It took him two tries but we have it covered now.

Steve Adamski is replacing the fog lights on 509 and stated that our rigs sit on a slope, and it
is affecting the back ends of the rigs. We have added boards to level the area where they sit and
hope that it helps to maintain the rigs in good condition.

The ambulance tour with the school was a great success. The kids and the EMTs had a great
time.

Thank you,
Respectfully Submitted,

Cynthia Dalzell, Madeline Island Ambulance Service



